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On December 14, 2020, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) announced stakeholder 
engagement activities to discuss alternative electricity price designs for Class B 
customers who are not part of the Regulated Price Plan (RPP). The OEB has awarded 
cost eligibility to six organizations for participation in engagements related to this file. 

On January 21, 2021, the OEB received a request for cost eligibility from the Ontario 
Chamber of Commerce (OCC) for participation in this engagement. On February 1, 
2021, the OEB sent an email to all licensed electricity distributors informing them of the 
application and notifying them that any objections to OCC’s request for cost award 
eligibility must be filed by February 8, 2021. No objections were received. 

The OEB approves the OCC’s request for cost eligibility. The OEB is satisfied that the 
OCC, which represents a segment of electricity ratepayers, meets the eligibility criteria 
set out in the OEB’s Practice Direction on Cost Awards.  
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